From:

Sent: 16 January 2019 08:59

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: FW: Berkeley / Sharpness planned development

From: [N

Sent: 15 January 2019 14:04
To:

Subject: Berkeley / Sharpness planned development

v

I would like to comment on these proposals.

1 They seem to be far too large for the area. The housing would not fulfill a local need but would merely
create a commuter town. As such the local roads would not cope with this level of traffic. Most of these
properties would be at least 2 car families all travelling a peak time. At the moment traffic backs up into
Stone village trying to turn on to the M5.

2 This development seems to be the easy option rather than a development in the Stroud valleys where
there is much more potential for employment.

3 The local infrastructure cannot support this level of development.

4 Should not the housing developments be nearer the centres of employment rather than rely on
extra car journeys.

Regards, [N

Ps When I was on SDC in the 1980s we were promised the that final section of the Berkeley bypass



